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- I sent an email to George Miles of the Beinecke Rare Book and Transcript 
Library at Yale University to ask permission to reprint the portion of the Lou G.
Hare Diary that was sent to us by John Frost last November.  He has given us 
permission so we will give proper credit to the University in wording supplied 
by him and I have sent him an electronic version of that portion of the Diary 
(which I have completed).  I am currently working on a compilation of 
information from the Diary.  Once that is done, I will forward everything to Ole 
Juul to post on the Granite Creek Preservation Society’s website.

- Bob Sterne scanned the pictures given to us by John Frost and they look 
beautiful.  Thank you, Bob for doing that for us.

- As instructed at our November meeting, Bob Sterne sent out the approved 
email to Candice Gartner, Bill Newell (both of RDOS) and Anissa Paulsen (of 
the British Columbia Canada 150 Grants). 

- Thank you Chris Goodfellow for getting a new plaque made as part of our BC 
Canada 150 Grant.  It looks EXACTLY like the original.  We can’t wait until it is 
in place later in the spring.  You did a GREAT job, Chris!!!

- Bob Sterne and I took the new marker for Dennis Mazer up to the Cemetery.  
We put it where we thought it might belong, but Bert Rice will go up with his 
Mom when the weather is better and let us know if it needs to be moved.  We 
will not add it to the data base or sign until we know for sure we have it in the 
correct location.  

- The GCPS received an email from Laura Cuthbert.  She wanted to thank us for 
our website.  She is putting together a timeline map of B.C. and found the 
information on our site most helpful.  She also sent us a donation.  Thank you 
Laura!!

- Ole Juul has posted all the meeting dates for 2018 on the first page of the 
website and the “About” page.  He has also updated the Minutes and Progress 
Reports on the site.  Thank you so much, Ole!

- Candice Gartner emailed Bob to say that the RDOS lawyers would be looking 
at the sub-license to make sure everything is in order.  Before we (George 
Elliott and Bob Sterne) sign anything, it is important we read over the sub-
license.  If the legalese is beyond our comprehension I propose we have a 
lawyer go over it first.  It will cost us money, however, there is a lot at stake 
regarding liability.  I would like a vote that will allow us to spend money for a 
lawyer should we need one.


